Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- Transportation Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on 22nd February 2024

- Chairman Cllr. Matt Doran informed the meeting that Seán Ó hArgáin had resigned from the SPC.
- Caitriona Corr presented to the meeting giving an update on the current status of the SUMP and its objectives.
- Seamus Kavanagh presented in relation to the ongoing and planned capital works in Kilkenny.
- Cllr. Matt Doran brought the matter of Accessible Parking County Wide as a result of an issue raised by Cllr. Peter Cleere. He requested that through the SPC, the Council would carry out a survey to determine if there is adequate accessible parking.

Tim Butler agreed that Seamus Kavanagh will speak with the area engineers with regard to the survey.